
Finance Council meeting-August 11, 2022 

 

All present for the meeting.  Opening prayer was shared by Father Collins.  Jim 

Brickey made a motion to accept the minutes of the May 9, 2022 meeting with 

the deletion of the Laurie Arthur statement as that occurred at another meeting.  

Hot Springs not Terra Sancta recently ordered vestments and will be consulted. 

Lisa Nelson seconded this motion and it passed.   

Last quarter financials and yearly financials were looked over and approved.  Jim 

Brickey made the motion to approve with a second by Lisa Nelson.  Hospitality 

will be added as # 9530 as parish activities in next year’s budget.  Headsets were 

discussed and are up and running.  A $5000 donation will be split between three 

areas and is being worked on.   

Items from the budget that were addressed include single chair pads for church 

seats, a ladder for A&E and janitor (Harry), and replacement of entry carpet. Joan 

Vega purchased materials for the single chair pads for church. A ladder will be 

rented instead of purchased for changing lights in the church. Joan Vega will 

obtain entry flooring estimate from local flooring store. Culligan repaired a leak in 

water softener. A television will be purchased for Father to be used at the rectory. 

The sign out front of the church will be updated as it is showing age.   

Meeting was closed with a prayer and next meeting will be October 13,2022 at 8 

a.m. 


